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Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

Meeting Highlights

MARCH – COMMUNITY SERVICE MONTH

March 27...............................................................................

APRIL– CLUB SERVICE MONTH

April 1 (Sat) ................ 2006 District Assembly, Chapman Univ.

April 22 & 29 (Sat) .................. Paint Your Heart Out Prep Days

April 28-30 ................................................................... RYLA

MAY– CONFERENCE MONTH

May 6 (Sat) ..............................Paint Your Heart Out Paint Day

O ne of our newest members,

   Nev Roseman, has jumped on board

fast by asking for the club’s help in

organizing an Int’l. Youth Exchange.

  Our speaker was Les Baron, Scout

Executive with the O.C. Council of Boy

Scouts of America. Even though we’ve

all heard of the Boy Scouts since

childhood, it was very refreshing to hear

what this fine organization accomplishes

(beyond Scouting for Food) with the youth—both boys and girls—

of today. Very impressive indeed. Thank you, Lane, for inviting

him to speak.
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E x c e p t i o n a l

contributions to

society, be it

professional or

charitable, were

acknowledged this

past week.

  Congratulations to

Paul Mercier for

being selected

Superintendent of

the Year for Orange

County AND Superintendent of the Year

for the State of California!

  And, of course, it was no surprise to

us that our very own, very dedicated

Teddi Boston will be honored this week

by the Women’s Division of the

Anaheim Chamber of Commerce with

the Annie Anaheim Accolade Award for

her dedication to community service.

Oh so close, John!

But thank you for allowing

the rest of us a chance at

what will certainly be well

over $500 next week!

Look for your copy of

our state-of-the-art

Rotary Club of Anaheim

E-Directory in your

email when the Weekly

Squeak is delivered on

Monday, April 3rd. For

those computer

challenged members,

we will have hard

copies available

at the front desk.
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Rotary’s
Four-Way Test

of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it BUILD GOODWILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL
to all concerned?
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Think Membership

Rotary club members are part of a diverse group of

professional leaders working to address various

community and international service needs. Through community service and other means, Rotary club members help promote peace and

understanding throughout the world. Our members are our most important asset. They are the force that allows Rotary to carry out its

many humanitarian efforts and achieve its mission.

Why Join Rotary?

Each Rotary club strives for a membership that is an up-to-date and progressive representation of its community’s business, vocational,

and professional interests. Membership in Rotary offers a number of benefits, including:

• Effecting change within the community

• Developing leadership skills

• Gaining an understanding of — and having an impact on — international humanitarian issues.

• Developing relationships with community and business leaders

Hey, we all know we’re the best Rotary club ever.  But we can do better. Norm Buben, our Membership

       Chair, continues to do a great job in reminding us to “think membership.” He makes sure we have

an adequate supply of “invitations” so when we interface in our daily work, play, etc., we have a handy

tool available to invite prospective members to lunch. And let’s face it, upon their first visit (which involves

a taste of our lunch, a look at the location (both inside and out), experiencing our friendliness, listening

to our informative speakers, hearing about all the

good deeds that our members do on a daily/weekly/

monthly basis), they’re pretty much ready to come

on board from the get-go!

   So dig those cards out of your wallets and purses

and start “thinking membership”!

  Below is an excerpt on Membership from RI’s web

site:


